
Good morning, today is Thursday, May 31st  
 

A huge thank you to the students who turned in ASB applications! The students who submitted 
their packets can create up to 3 campaign posters and put them up in the commons or the 
hallway by the library. Make sure you get your posters approved by Mrs. Boten, Mrs. Spear, or 
Mrs. Lambert before you put them up. You can ask Mr. Rentko for help, once your posters are 
ready! 
 
Special Olympics’ Committee members don’t forget that we have a planning meeting today after 
school.  If you need to ride the activity bus, be sure to sign up during your lunch. 
 
The final 6th and 7th grade BHIP meetings of the year will be held today at lunch.   
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character. 
 


